
 

COVID-19: The Virus, The Vaccines,

The Facts. Keeping Aboriginal

Communities Informed - Session 1

WHEN Tuesday, October 5th 2021

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Hunter New England Health (HNE) and the Primary Health Network

(PHN) have partnered to deliver a series of educational webinars to

help inform people about the facts on COVID-19, the vaccines and the

local response to support Aboriginal communities. Each webinar will

have a panel of local experts to talk about topics important to the

community. It’s an opportunity to ask those burning questions to help

keep you, your family and your community safe.

This webinar will discuss the following:

COVID-19 Update I HNE Aboriginal situation update I Cultural Support

and Governance I Epidemiology update I Vaccination efficacy & safety I

Questions & Answers session

Scan for more information

and registration details

 

THEPHN .COM .AU

https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/covid-19-the-virus-the-vaccines-the-facts-keeping-aboriginal-communities-informed-session-1
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/covid-19-the-virus-the-vaccines-the-facts-keeping-aboriginal-communities-informed-session-1
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6991694803487472139

